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From: susan hardwick [lone_pine123@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, 17 April 2009 2:38 PM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Subject: Reply to Riverina seat being lost 

Hi just wanting to comment on the fact that the redistribution will take a seat away from the Riverina, 
as it is now it is very 
difficult to see any real terms of help and information being correct coming to us. Out here in the 
regional areas we can at least 
approach the minister Kay Hull with specific issues of all kinds that come up and need our attention 
and her attention to get the 
city people and the government to see that we are not sitting on our back sides waiting for hand outs 
either. we do get up and 
have a go for our sack. I t would be very unfair to take this seat off us when the government has 
others metropolitan seats 
which could go. That person doesnt have as far to travel to their constituents and be able to keep the 
finger on the pulse not 
come along after asking what happened and now maybe! We also get alot of enjoyment out of her 
officiating at any of our 
debutante balls and openings of grounds and plaques, it is great that she cares enough to come and 
be seen with us. If this seat 
goes to metro we will never see anyone and that person will soon loose touch with how we live and 
how we are in the scheme of 
things, due to getting so busy!!!! But that won't help us people who love to live here but should not 
be shoved aside and 
forgotten. Sue Hardwick . Tarcutta 


